


ÝÌÏÐÊÓÌÚɯÈÚɯÛÏÌɯɁƗɯ,ÐÕÜÛÌɯ3ÏÌÚÐÚɂɯÊÖÔ×ÌÛÐÛÐÖÕɯÈÛɯ

0ÜÌÌÕɀÚȭ 

2. That the Smith School of 

Business explore curriculum 

changes in its BCom degree 

program that may provide 

opportunities for its students 

to take courses offered by 

other faculties (especially 

Arts and Science) thus 

widening the breadth of the 

Commerce program. 

 

 

Executive 

Director of the 

Commerce 

program 

should initiate 

discussion with 

relevant 

faculty, 

cognate 

faculties and 

undergraduate 

commerce 

students to 

explore 

possible 

adjustments to 

the curriculum 

which would 

allow more 

opportunities 

to take courses 

outside Smith. 

Executive 

Director, 

Commerce 

Program  

Dean of Smith 

School of 

!ÜÚÐÕÌÚÚɀɯannual 

report to the 

provost 2016  

 

 

The Undergraduate Curriculum Committee for 

the Commerce Program has begun the process 

of a complete curriculum review of the 

Program. The Committee is reviewing: 

 The structure of the Commerce Program, i.e. 

the number of required courses vs number of 

elective courses; 

 The opportunities to increase Commerce 

ÚÛÜËÌÕÛÚɀɯÌß×ÖÚÜÙÌɯÛÖɯÕÖÕ-Commerce elective 

courses; and 

 The overall number of credit units required to 

complete the Commerce Degree. 

 

Additional Notes: 


